
             I strongly oppose this bill and will do all that I can to fight it. The government has no 
right to tell me where and how I must store my firearms. Having "minors" around firearms is a 
measure of personal responsibility and that decision belongs to the parents and family's of our 
children, not the state. Most of the "minors" I know understand more about firearms and 
safety than the adults that propose bills like this. This is yet another democrat themed 
encroachment on the gun rights of citizens. I grew up around firearms, most Oregonians have, 
we never had issues with it, it was never a crime. I stand in opposition to this bill. 
 
 
Yours, 
Joseph Finley   
 


